
Volume 4 Issue 7 - July 2021

LAKE PARK VICE MAYOR APPOINTED CHAIR OF
FLORIDA LEAGUE OF CITIES’ MUNICIPAL

ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE

The Town is pleased to announce that Vice Mayor Kim Glas-Castro has been
appointed Chair of the Florida League of Cities’ Municipal Administration Committee.
The Florida League of Cities (FLC) serves as the united voice for Florida’s municipal
governments and focuses on promoting local self-government and serving the needs

of Florida’s cities. The Municipal Administration Committee addresses municipal
concerns with code enforcement, elections, emergency management, gaming,

homeland security, public meetings, public property counties, and special districts.
The Town's leadership and staff congratulate the Vice Mayor on this important

achievement and look forward to seeing all she accomplishes on behalf of
municipalities statewide.

ELECTRONIC PAYMENT OPTIONS NOW
AVAILABLE ON THE TOWN’S WEBSITE

Secure online bill payments can now be made electronically on the Town’s
website. You may now pay your sanitation bill and permit fees, or apply for your
business tax receipt, via credit/debit card or e-check online. Simply
visit:  https://www.lakeparkflorida.gov/government/departments/finance-
department and choose the link to pay for a permit or business tax receipt or
the link to pay your sanitation bill. It’s never been easier! If you prefer to pay by
check, you can still feel free to mail your payment to the Finance Department or
leave it in our drop box located outside the west entrance to Town Hall.
Payment by cash or check is accepted in person. Credit/debit transactions will
have a service fee of 3% per transaction, with a minimum charge of $2.00.
Please call the Finance Department at 561-881-3350 with any questions.

ROBERTO TRAVIESO NAMED 
NEW PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

We are pleased to announce that Roberto Travieso has joined the Town of
Lake Park as Director of Public Works. Mr. Travieso comes to Lake Park from
the City of West Palm Beach, where he served as Public Works
Superintendent.

In addition to his experience at the City of West Palm Beach and, prior to that,
the South Florida Water Management District, Mr. Travieso spent two decades
in the United States Air Force, where he utilized his skills both in the United
States and Italy, rising through the ranks to the role of Heavy Repair Division
Superintendent, which helped prepare him for his current position with the
Town. He also holds a BS in information systems and an MS in public
administration, as well as graduate certificates in city management and project
management. A native of the Dominican Republic, Mr. Travieso moved to
Central Florida at the age of eight. He moved to South Florida to be close to his
sister after leaving the Air Force. 

Since beginning his tenure with the Town in late May, Mr. Travieso has had the
opportunity to hit the ground running, focusing on such ongoing projects as the
Lake Shore Drive Drainage Project. He will also be instrumental in many other
initiatives in the Town, with the support of his multi-faceted staff. Mr. Travieso
shared, “I am humbled by the opportunity to serve our residents and staff in this
challenging and rewarding role, and look forward to connecting with them very
soon.” He also complimented his team at Public Works, stating “I am privileged
to lead a great team of dedicated professionals. True professionals.” 

KEEP YOUR JULY 4TH CELEBRATIONS SAFE

As we plan our Independence Day celebrations, the Palm Beach County
Sheriff’s Office is reminding everyone to adhere to safety precautions and avoid
preventable injury or death.

Currently, per Florida State Law, the only days fireworks are allowed to be used
without a permit are New Year’s Eve, New Year’s Day, and Independence Day.
If you will be celebrating with fireworks this year, avoid restricted items, such as
bottle rockets, roman candles, exploding fireworks, firecrackers, cherry bombs,
M-80s, and aerial rockets with stands. Beware of any “waiver” offered, as it
does not clear you of any responsibility or liability if you are caught using
fireworks illegally. As a reminder, the act of using illegal fireworks carries a
penalty of up to one year in jail and a $1,000 fine.

If you do plan to use any legal items this holiday, such as sparklers, novelties,
and trick noisemakers, PBSO insists that you follow these important safeguards
to celebrate safely:

Use legal fireworks in an open area on a flat, hard surface.
Be aware of the area in which fireworks may launch and any hazards
presented in the area.
Keep children and pets away, bearing in mind that these noises can
frighten pets and livestock.
Always light one item at a time and NEVER attempt to re-light a dud.
Avoid “homemade” devices or those that have been altered.
Have a fire extinguisher, hose, or bucket of water nearby for
emergencies.

The Town of Lake Park wishes you a safe Independence Day!

RIBBON-CUTTING CEREMONY
FOR NAUTILUS 220

SALES GALLERY AND MODEL

The Town was the site of a gala ribbon-cutting ceremony celebrating the grand
opening of the sales gallery and model for Nautilus 220, the luxury waterfront
building that will soon break ground adjacent to the Lake Park Harbor Marina.
This luxe development, which will include waterfront restaurants, retail shops
and professional offices, as well as 330 residences ranging from one to four
bedrooms, is poised to bring incredible changes and growth to the Town of
Lake Park. For information about Nautilus 220, please call 561-336-9272.

JULY IS PARKS AND RECREATION MONTH!

The Special Events Department takes great pride in offering quality programs
and activities that encourage youth to develop to their full potential, and our
parks provide a variety of convenient locations where the community can
gather with friends and family, celebrate life’s special moments, connect with
essential community services, and so much more.

We're celebrating Parks And Recreation Month by highlighting our two sports
providers that are currently offering recreational sports programs. 

For more information on the various recreation activities and events in Lake
Park, please visit  www.lakeparkflorida.gov/government/departments/special-
events-department.

STAFF ANNIVERSARIES
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Best Regards,

Merrell Angstreich
Merrell Angstreich, M.A.
Grant Writer/Chief Public Information Officer
Town of Lake Park
535 Park Avenue
Lake Park, FL 33403
561-882-1819
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